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Date:   March 12, 2021  
To:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, and Parish 

Finance Council Members  
From:   Tony Riehl, Executive Director – The Catholic Foundation  
RE:  Hospitality, A Pillar of Stewardship Webinar  
 

 

 

Save The Date! Monday March 29, 2021 - 11:00 AM – 12:00.  

 
 

“When I was a stranger, you welcomed me.” (Mt. 25:35). Jesus 
Christ teaches that whenever we welcome one of the least of our 
sisters and brothers, we welcome Christ Himself.  
 
Please join The Catholic Foundation and Eric McArdle, CEO of 
Catholic Stewardship Consultants for an informative session 
focusing on the first pillar of Stewardship, Hospitality.  
 
As we begin to welcome people back to in person Mass, creating 
an atmosphere of hospitality and holiness is more essential than 
ever. Please join us as Eric focuses on this primary building block 
of Catholic Stewardship.  
 
Please register at the following link: 
 
 https://scd-hospitality.eventbrite.com  
 
 
Thank You! 

https://scd-hospitality.eventbrite.com/

